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 Principal News 
 Award Winners 
 Sports News 
 Community News 

 

 

 

Mon 5th - Wed 7th 
HB 4, 6 & 7 on Camp 

 

Monday 5th 
Governing Council  

Meeting 6:30pm 

 

Tuesday 6th 
Primary Voices Tour 

 

Wed 7th - Fri 9th 
HB 1, 2 & 3 on Camp 

 

Wednesday 14th 
Year 6 Graduation 

 

Friday 16th 
Casual Clothes Day 

2:05pm Dismissal 

 
 

Principal 

Wendy Moore 

OPENING DOORS TO UNLIMITED POSSIBILITIES 
 

Golden Grove Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 
OUR VALUES 

 
RESILIENCE-EMPATHY-SELF MANAGEMENT-PERSEVERANCE-COURAGE-TEAMWORK 
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Term 4 Week 7, 02/12/2022 

Dear Parents, 

We are enjoying a very busy time at school this term. We’ve had 

multiple camps (and still two to go!), chicks hatching, the arrival of 

new buildings, new Reception visits, Performing Arts showcases and 

the list goes on and on!          

 

Performing Arts 

Showcases 

 
 

The chicks have arrived! 

Year 5 & 6 

Camps 

 
 

Excitement is BUILDING! 

We now have 9 chicks in the Science 

room and this has brought great      

excitement. There has been so much 

learning behind the project and our 

students are now enjoying observing 

the antics of Coco, Chickpea & Co! 

Our Performing Arts building is begin-

ning to take shape. We watched 

last Monday as the first six modules 

were put together piece by piece. 

This building is expected to be         

finished early Term 1.  

On Wednesday morning this week 

we were entertained by over      

100 performers in our Showcase. In 

the evening, instrumental music          

performers entertained two large 

a u d i e n c e s  i n  t h e  h a l l .                 

Congratulations to all involved. 

Year 5 & 6 students enjoyed their 

camping experiences at Wirraway. 

Although the Year 5s had a wet 

and muddy experience and the 

Year 6 students were lucky to have       

sunshine, both groups made the 

most of their three days away. 



 

 

Congratulations to Kaylin And Aiden who 

represented the Tea Tree Gully District Tennis 

Team. 

 

They both played admirably at the Division 1 State 

Carnival, and their on and off court choices made 

them great representatives for the district and our 

school. 

 

Good luck to both Kaylin and Aiden with their 

future tennis development. 

Mia and Marlee have recently returned from the 

U12 Australian Softball Championships held in 

Melbourne. 

The girls represented South Australia with pride, 

learned new skills and gained great confidence 

in the sport. 

A fantastic achievement, placing third against a 

competitive Queensland and NSW. 

Congratulations Mia and Marlee! 



Golden Grove Primary 

School 

Award Winners 



Golden Grove Primary 

School 

Award Winners 





CITY OF TEA TREE GULLY - COMMUNITY EVENTS 




